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Every student is known, valued and cared for in our school 

Newsletter  

 Friendship & Learning                                      17 October 2023               Term 4 - Week2 

Dear Families, 

Welcome back to Term 4! We hope you had a wonderful 

holiday.  

Grandparent/Friends Day: Thank you to all who joined us 

at the end of term 3 for our Grandparents/friends day. It 

was wonderful to see so many faces around the school. A 

big shout-out to Mrs Currie for her organisation and to her 

helpers– Annett, Bec and Jess. It was also an exciting day for 

our friends at Dunoon Preschool, who also joined us. We 

look forward to seeing you all again in 2024.  

Permission notes for Excursions: Please keep an eye on 

SchoolBytes. There are currently 2 permission notes that 

need to be actioned by parents.  

Staffing: We welcome Mr Yager and Mr Bullen to our team 

for term 4.  

Year 7 2025– applications open for selective high school. 

For more information, go to the website. https://

education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools

-and-opportunity-classes/year-7 

Public Speaking:  Congratulations to our 4 finalists. Special 

mention to Ashley who won the Stage 2 competition and 

Franklin who was Stage 2 runner-up. Thank you to Mr 

Henderson for organising and to Mrs Laverick and Mrs 

Henderson for being our official judges on  

the day.  

Have a great fortnight! 

Amanda van den Berg 

Principal 

 

 



 

 



 

 

Dunoon District public Speaking. 

Congratulations to Willow M, Lotte, Franklin S and Ashley for representing our school at the 

Dunoon District Public Speaking finals 

Thank you to Mr Henderson for organising the morning and to our wonderful judges                   

Mrs Henderson and Mrs Laverick.  

We wish Ashley all the best as he competes against Lismore schools                                               

at Kadina High in the coming weeks.  



 

 



 

 

Dear Parents, The Stage 3 Adoles-sense permission note is up on School Bytes, along with Year 5 

STEM Day excursion permission note.  

Log into your School Bytes account and from the dashboard click on the Activities Tab on the top 

ribbon or within the Quick Links section.  

To assist you with using the School Bytes parent portal on your phone, we have partnered with My 

Family Hand, an app that allows you to keep your calendar updated and provides direct links to 

permission notes and notifications on School Bytes. You can even record your child's absences 

from the app. 

With the calendar organiser, you will find managing school communications much easier and                    

simpler. Your calendar is personalised for you by your child's class and year. Every calendar entry 

contains all the details you need, along with links to all the original communication.  

Register through: https://register.myfamilyhand.com.au/dunoon  

OR scan the QR code below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                        
If  you have any queries or issues registering, please email dunoon@myfamilyhand.com.au  

  

ACTION REQUIRED! 

ATTENDANCE:                                                                                                                                         

You can also update your child’s attendance by clicking on the attendance button in the top 

ribbon and enter the absence details  required.  

 

PARENT GUIDES: 

Click on                                              below your name from the dashboard to access the Parent Guides 

library. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fregister.myfamilyhand.com.au%2Fstclair&data=05%7C01%7CSANDRA.DALY%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cfd68b6af61114a06e07f08dbcde52d5d%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638330156407262480%7CUnknown%7
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fregister.myfamilyhand.com.au%2Fdunoon&data=05%7C01%7CSANDRA.DALY%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cfd68b6af61114a06e07f08dbcde52d5d%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638330156407262480%7CUnknown%7C
mailto:dunoon@myfamilyhand.com.au


 

 

K-2 Reading Support. 
In line with the new English Curriculum, we have purchased an online Reading package to support 

students with reading at home and within the classroom. Students will  have access to decodable read-

ing texts that are specifically levelled  and targeted for each individual student. Below are some tips for 

helping your child when reading at home.  

Our new online program will be 

accessed by students online and is 

similar to reading eggs with each 

student having their own 

username and password. Decodable 

Readers Australia have designed the 

program to be engaging without 

the ‘games based’ approach that 

Reading Eggs takes. We encourage 

parents to have their children read 

aloud at least 3 nights a week.                

Student log in details will be sent home this 

week.  

Decodable Readers Australia offers a number 

of online supports for parents and provides a 

clear structure to the reading learning                  

process.  

You may wish to log in and check out some 

of this information for yourselves.  

https://ww.decodablereadersaustralia.com.au/ 

Please remember that the classroom teacher 

will assign students with reading levels and 

while the books they are reading at home 

may seem easy, this is for consolidation                 

purposes and to assist with building reading 

fluency, a very important aspect of reading.  



 

 

Mobile Library Timetable                                   

Dunoon School                                                     

Tuesday 11.15am-12.15pm 

Next visit :   

     Oct  10, 24                  

     Nov  7, 21                                

     Dec  5,  19 
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Community News 

FREE Questacon Pop-Up Science Centre coming to North Coast 

Join the Questacon Science Circus for a FREE pop-up science centre experience like 

no other!  

Come along to spin yourself dizzy, test your reflexes, explore your fingertips under 

the microscope, and watch some of our spectacular science shows.  

With over 30 hands-on exhibits, the Science Circus pop-up is a fantastic STEM day 

out for the whole family. Don't miss out on this exciting opportunity to ignite your 

curiosity!  

• This is a FREE event, but bookings are essential. 

• Most people spend 1 – 2 hours at our pop-up. 

Children under 12 must be accompanied by an adult at all times. 

Hurry, book your FREE ticket now!  

▶️ https://premier.ticketek.com.au/shows/Show.aspx?sh=QUESTPSC23 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpremier.ticketek.com.au%2Fshows%2FShow.aspx%3Fsh%3DQUESTPSC23&data=05%7C01%7Cdunoon-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cccd448b3528249cf249908dbcb9a6710%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638


 

 

Community News Parents to stay & supervise their own children 


